THE

FO0DBANK 07 JAN 201

Tel: 07517766006 Email: thepantryfoodbank@gmail.com

1/1/2020
Dear Mr. Magee,

On behalf of the Pantry Food Bank Committee I would like to thank you,
your staff and your pupils and parents for the very generous donation of
food which we received in the run-up to Christmas. Be assured that it was
all used for the benefit of those is need.

Yours faithfully,

Manus O Boyle
(Secretary)

“With God’s help, together we can make a difference”.



